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CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

We’ve been preparing for your visit!

The health of our residents and visitors is our top priority as we reopen safely and responsibly, and our
community is taking all necessary precautions to ensure you have a safe and fun experience. Whether
you came to explore our well-manicured trails winding through pristine and intact ecosystems,
experience our vibrant local culture, contribute to our local economy, or you consider Cordova a home
in your heart; we hope you will enjoy all that makes this place so special while maintaining these basic
clean and careful practices:

We'd like to invite everyone visiting or returning to Cordova to:

e Be Smart - Before arrival, travelers from out of state should familiarize themselves with the
State of Alaska’s requirement for pre-arrival testing (see covid19.alaska.gov/travelers).
Cordova’s Medical Response Team is encouraging ALL TRAVELERS (not just those arriving from
out-of-state) to follow these guidelines.

o For those testing upon arrival, these requirements include quarantining until test results
come back and strict social distancing after receiving initial results. Visit
covid19.alaska.gov or cordovachamber.com/covid19 for more info.

o During quarantine, please remember that state mandates prohibit you from entering any
indoor or outdoor public place. Anyone who has been exposed recently to the virus or has
any symptoms of COVID-19 is also subject to this rule.

e Be Safe - Until you can receive a second negative test, you are required to adhere to strict social
distancing and limit your interactions in Cordova. During this time, and throughout your stay if
you have underlying health conditions, please take the necessary precautions including taking
advantage of local curbside pickup and delivery options (view a full list at bit.ly/covidbizlist) and
practicing frequent hand washing and use of PPE.

o Familiarize yourself with Cordova's local face-covering rule (covid19.cityofcordova.net)
and make sure you have one with you anytime you are out and about.

e Be Savvy - Stay in the loop with changing guidelines, protocols, and rules at covid19.alaska.gov,
covid19.cityofcordova.net, and cordovachamber.com/covid19.

e Spread Out - We are so lucky in Cordova to have many wide-open spaces to enjoy. We hope you
will take advantage of some of our amazing outdoor adventure options. While you are in town,
please enjoy our local businesses while adhering to social distancing and face-covering
guidelines.

For your own safety and that of our community, we appreciate your adherence to all current State of
Alaska and CDC health guidelines. We are doing our part to safely reopen Alaska, and with your help,
we can remain open and prospering. Feel free to reach out if you have any questions! You can find all
Kinds of info on Cordova’s COVID Dashboard at covid19.cityofcordova.net. There is also a COVID
Information line at 907-424-INFO and an Automated Cordova COVID Update line at 907-424-WELL.




